EASTMAN KODAK COMPANY

PLEASE ADDRESS REPLY TO ROCHESTER, NEW YORK 14650
RESEARCH LABORATORIES TELEPHONE

AREA CODE 716 458-1000

February 7, 1972

Mr. Rolf Kuehni

Verona Dyestuffs

P.0. Box 385

Union Metropolitan Park
Union, New Jersey 07083

Dear Mr. Kuehni:

I enclose herewith a copy of the selection from the data
offered in the paper by W.R.J. Brown published in the
Journal of the Optical Society in 1955, which you requested
in your telephone call on February 4. We hope this will be
useful to you.

Very truly yours,

SVt el

David L. MacAdam

Physics Division

Research Laboratories
DLM :cas

Encl
f.

Kodak



